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Mt. Morris Road east of Elms Road open to traffic in Mt. Morris Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that the replacement of the Mt. Morris Road 

Culvert at Central Drain just east of the Elms Road intersection in Mt. Morris Township has been 

completed and the road is now open to traffic.  Final surface course paving will not take place until 

May 2019.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution. 

 

Please contact Programming & Development Engineer, Alexander Patsy, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if 

you have questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


